
FAQs for Virtual GTC Prep Meetings 

1. Who can attend the Virtual GTC Prep meetings? 

• The meetings are exclusively for Oneida tribal members. 

2. Is there a stipend for attending the meetings? 

• No, there is no stipend provided for attending these meetings. 

3. How are the meetings conducted? 

• The meetings are held virtually on Microsoft Teams. 

4. How do I sign up for the meetings? 

• You can sign up for the meetings through our members-only site in the GTC Portal. 

5. What do I need to participate in the meetings? 

• You will need a stable internet connection, a computer or a smartphone with Microsoft 

Teams installed, and the email containing the link to the meeting. 

6. Can I join the meeting if I am late? 

• Yes, you can join the meeting at any time, but it is recommended to join on time to not miss 

any important information. 

7. Will the meetings be recorded? 

• Yes, the meetings will be recorded and made available on the members-only site for those 

who cannot attend live. 

8. How can I ask questions during the meeting? 

• You can ask questions using the chat feature in Microsoft Teams or by raising your hand 

virtually during the meeting. 

9. Who can I contact for technical support? 

• For technical support, please contact our call center at (920) 869-4481 and they will connect 

you with our meeting administrator. 



10. What topics will be covered in the prep meetings? 

• The meetings will cover various topics relevant to GTC, including an agenda review, 

procedures, and any other pertinent information. 

11. Do I need to register for each meeting separately? 

• For now, you need to register for each meeting individually through the members-only site. 

This will likely change in the near future.  

12. How can I provide feedback about the meetings? 

• A survey will be shared in the near future to provide feedback on your experiences with the 

GTC Prep meetings. 

13. Can I participate if I am not familiar with Microsoft Teams? 

• Yes, we will provide a brief tutorial at the beginning of each meeting to help you get 

comfortable with Microsoft Teams. 

14. Are there any guidelines for participation during the meetings? 

• Yes, we ask all participants to be respectful, mute their microphones when not speaking, and 

use the chat feature or raise hands for questions and comments. 

15. How will I know about upcoming meetings? 

• Notifications about upcoming meetings will be posted on the website, on our Facebook 

page, and sent via email through our Update Oneida newsletter. 
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